MEMORANDUM

Date: December 14, 2023
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
Via: Albert P, Childress
City Manager
From: Jim Young

Director of Code Compliance

Subject: Keep Key West Beautiful Award

Introduction

The monthly Code Compliance Keep Key West Beautiful Business Award.
Background

The Code Compliance Department has established a monthly “Keep Key West Beautiful Award”. This
award recognizes the exceptional efforts of businesses that have significantly improved their property.
Recommendations for a property for this award, can be made to the Code Compliance Office (305)
809-3740 or email us at code_enforcement@cityofkeywest-fl.gov.

The Code Compliance Department is recommending Nu Shuz, 419 Duval Street #1 for the month of
December 2023. Nu Shuz is a locally owned business that has been operating in Key West for two years.
The owners Teresa Loberg and Dan Navar pride themselves in devoting several hours a month planning,
budgeting and completing their ideas of decorating their buisness front and keeping the area clean. They
also ensure that all their decorations are locally purchased.
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